“Starting January 22, 2024, the Newmarket Duty Counsel Office will no longer send out a blast email to private counsel who have matters on the 100 video list with the CECC schedule. Duty Counsel will continue to keep counsel updated re: return dates of their clients and will of course continue to act on any instructions received from private counsel. We ask that you please send instructions to us the day before your client’s appearance up until the morning of the appearance, at 8:30 a.m. If you wish to appear for your client and need to know the time of your client’s scheduled appearance, you can continue to reach out to us at dcc.newmarket@lao.on.ca 

In case of any questions with respect to this Notice, please contact Senem Ozkin, Manager, Legal Services, at: ozkins@lao.on.ca
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